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April 1, 2016 

 

Dear Senior Families,  

 

We are greatly pleased to be writing to you about the 12
th

 grade class trip coming up in 

May! On Wednesday, May 4th, we depart from campus to Martha’s Vineyard for this 

cohort’s final Academy class trip.  We will leave at 9:00 am.  We return at approximately 

5:00 pm on Friday, May 8th. Students will need pocket money.  

 

The following is a basic packing list:  

 fleece  

 warm clothes  

 shorts  

 t-shirts  

 long pants  

 bathing suit and towel 

 raincoat  

 bug repellent  

 sunscreen 

 

Food donations are always welcome. We will have cooking facilities in all rooms.  

 

Any student who violates school rules on this trip will not be permitted to stay on the 

Vineyard and will need to be picked up in Woods Hole by a family member within 

several hours of notification. Thank you in advance for your support on this.  

 

For emergency use only:  

Edgartown Commons  

20 Pease Point Way  

Edgartown, MA  

508-627-4671 

Cell phone numbers of chaperones: 

Nora Bates Zale – 413.230.9605 

Neale Gay – 413.522.7712 

Synphany Bates Zale – 413.230.4025 

 

 

We are very excited about sharing the Vineyard with this group. Please feel free to call or 

email if you have any questions! Thank you. 

 

Yours,  

 

Nora Bates Zale    Neale Gay    Synphany Bates Zale 


